
In Person Youth Nights 

Please carefully review the details and rules for in-person youth nights with your child. Parents must complete the 
registration and release form below before students attend.  
 
When: Sunday Nights from 7 – 8 pm beginning May 31, 2020 
 
Where: All activities will be held outside the church due to airflow and to reduce the risk of touching objects inside. 
If there is bad weather, we will meet in the gym and open doors to increase air flow. All doors will be locked except 
for one entrance in order to access the bathrooms. 
 
Who: Students who have completed 7th-12th Grade. Please check-in when you arrive. We will maintain records of 
everyone in attendance in case a COVID19 issues arises. 
 
Food: Please bring your own food/drinks/snacks. For safety reasons we will not provide food or drinks. 
 
What: Bible study, games, and time to connect. Activities will be designed to help ensure social distancing.  
 
Online Option: We will continue to offer a Thursday Zoom option for students who would prefer to not attend in-
person events. 
 
Important Rules and Safety Precautions: 

• If you are ill or symptomatic (such as cough, fever, chills, sore throat, shortness of breath, etc.), please DO 
NOT ATTEND. 

• Hand sanitizer will be available. 
• Face masks are strongly recommended. 
• We will practice social distancing during youth night. If students do not abide by social distancing and 

other safety rules, a parent will be called and the student will have to be picked up. Multiple issues with 
social distancing may result in current and future events being cancelled for all youth. 

• Parents are welcome to stay but are asked to stay in their cars and away from student activities for COVID 
safety and to abide by Epiphany’s “Safe and Secure” policy. We want to give students a space to hangout 
with friends and youth leaders. 
 

 
 

  


